

Richard E. Wylie, President • rwylie@endicott.edu

376 HALE STREET
BEVERLY, MASSACHUSETTS 01915
(978) 232-2000 • WWW.ENDICOTT.EDU

July 5, 2016

Meghan Fay Zahniser, Executive Director Association of the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102 Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Ms. Zahniser,

Endicott College is shaped by a bold entrepreneurial spirit. In this spirit, we are pleased to submit our first Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System report. This assessment reflects the range of sustainability efforts throughout the College and provides a benchmark for measuring future progress.

Endicott is committed to the personal and professional development of our students, preparing them to assume meaningful roles within the greater community. The principles of sustainability – economic development, social development, and environmental protection – are relevant to this commitment and are well represented throughout our curriculum and learning objectives.

Our campus has grown steadily in the past decade, but throughout this development we have taken care to prioritize energy efficiency, stormwater management, and materials management. We host one of the largest photovoltaic parking lot canopies in New England and are a participant in the ISO New England Capacity Market. We recently were recognized by the Boston Green Ribbon Commission for our efforts to include wind power as part of our wholesale electricity contracts.

Endicott looks forward to continued progress in advancing sustainability both on and off campus. Embracing its principles is consistent with our mission, enhances the student experience, and demonstrates important leadership within the greater community. We look forward to using STARS to document our continuous improvement in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Wylie

President